
Get Into Cricket 2021 

 

Local cricket is planning for a full season in 2021 and local clubs are keen to recruit junior and senior 
players. 

If your child is 5 to 8 years of age and has no experience of cricket why not give All Stars a go? This 
scheme is run by the England and Wales Cricket board and sessions are delivered at many local 
clubs. Very much movement and fun oriented with some short games. This scheme is accessed on-
line via the All Stars Cricket website, so please visit that site and book onto session which suit your 
timetable at a local club. 

Torrisholme Cricket Club has a long association with the school and if you are 8 or above, or have 
played a little cricket (at school, a club or even just with your friends and family) we would love to 
welcome you to our junior section. We run nine junior teams from Under 9 to Under 19, a very 
successful girls team plus 5 senior teams. The club is on Barley Cop Lane near to the Bay Gateway 
and has excellent facilities and a lovely ground. We normally run a busy schedule of social events 
each Summer, though we will always follow Government guidance on distancing and safety and this 
year’s calendar is very fluid at present. Cricket is a game that lends itself to social distancing and last 
Summer went very smoothly once we were allowed to play. 

Junior practices and games are organised throughout the Summer with the majority in the school 
Summer Term. Senior games begin in April and run through to September. 

If you or your children are interested by all means speak to Mark Drinkall, Junior Chair and Welfare 
Officer on 07738252449 or drinks@torrisholmecc.co.uk.  Mark usually does a cricket assembly at the 
school each year but that will not be possible in 2021.     

 


